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Richardson County expecting $1.5-million in COVID Rescue funds 
(KLZA)-- Richardson County Commissioners adopted a resolution during their
Tuesday meeting to establish the American Rescue Plan Act Fund 2580.

Richardson County anticipates receiving revenue in an amount of $1,525368 from
the Federal Government as part of the COVID American Rescue Plan.

There are limits on how those funds may be spent. 

A resolution to abandon a section of county road approximately a quarter mile
east and a half mile north of Salem on 708 Road was also approved during the
meeting. 

Highway Superintendent Steve Darveau Jr. informed the Board that there will be
37 bridge inspections that will need to be completed this year and that the
Nebraska Department of Transportation will not be assisting the counties with
this.  

Darveau is obtaining quotes from licensed inspectors to complete a portion of the
inspections that are due. 
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